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To Committee Members,
I write to state our opposition to the abortion bill being presented by MP Rob Pyne. How
 can any so called civilized society allow this to be law. A baby's heart beats at around 4
 weeks and there are studies that show a foetus can feel pain as early as 20 weeks. The
 committee should look at what happens to the foetus during an abortion and see the pain
 that baby will go through. Please do not allow this bill to be passed. Please do not legalise
 murder.

Yours Sincerely,
Wendy & Shane Reddell.
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